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MEMORANDUM 

CSC-C 16-2021 

Subject: Regional Municipality of Niagara Police Services Board Response 

to Councillor Information Request Respecting Report CSD 17-2021 - 2020 

Year-End Results and Transfer Report 

Date: May 12, 2021 

To: Corporate Services Committee 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 

The attached correspondence has been received from the Regional Municipality of 

Niagara Police Services Board in response to the following Councillor Information 

Request respecting Report CSD 17-2021 – 2020 Year-End Results and Transfer 

Report: 

Provide information respecting the correlation between the Niagara Regional Police 
Services (NRPS) Casino Unit loss of revenue and NRPS staff funding and the 
status of NRPS project hiring from 2020/2021 and the budget impact. Councillor 
Redekop. 

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 

 


